SECEVED
SEP 145 2021

LACOMBE
COUNTY

September 10, 2021

Victor Benz, President

The Alberta Fish & Game Association
13045 156 Street NW

Edmonton AB T5V 0A2

Dear Mr. Benz:

RE: CERVID HARVESTING PRESERVES

Please be advised that your letter regarding Cervid Harvesting Preserves was presented for
Council’s information at the September 9, 2021 Council meeting. The information provided
was very informative.

Council feels this matter is a Provincial issue and encourages the Association to contact
Provincial MLA’s with regard to future legislation of Cervid Harvesting Preserves.

If you require further clarification please contact my office.

Yours truly,
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TIM fIMMONS, CLGM
Co Manager
Lacombe County
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